
 

River Aln Habitat Workshop 
Northumberland 

(15th December 2022)  

10am – 3pm 
 

The Wild Trout Trust will be delivering a habitat workshop on a tributary of the River 

Aln in Northumberland (location TBC), supported by Northumberland Rivers Trust and 

the Environment Agency, funded through rod licence sales and the Fisheries 

Improvement Programme. 

The event will entail a river walk and talk to identify habitat issues currently affecting 

the river and general discussion around habitat management and improvements. The 

event is planned with local anglers in mind but is open to anyone that would like to 

understand more about riverine habitats.  

A basic level of fitness will be required for the event, along with appropriate outdoor 

clothing (waterproofs, warm clothing, sturdy footwear etc) and a packed lunch. 

 

To book a place, please email gpedley@wildtrout.org  

Alternatively, contact may be possible on Mob: 07500870583 

mailto:gpedley@wildtrout.org


Details of the meeting location are: 

• The crossroads of the B6347 and the B6346 

• Google maps location https://goo.gl/maps/F6tkdJAWT1wG49N86 

• National Grid Reference NU1504717893  

• What Three Words nature.equivocal.plug  

 

https://goo.gl/maps/F6tkdJAWT1wG49N86

